CONFIDENTIAL

10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 28 September 1983

STAFF - IN CONFIDENCE

PERSONAL FOR MR. FALL

Sir Antony Acland informed me that the
Foreign and Commonwealth Secretary had approved
the recommendation of the No. 1 Selection Board
that Miers should be appointed Ambassador in
Beirut. The Prime Minister has noted this.

John Coles

Brian Fall, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.




